
 
 
 
 
 

 
The staff at Kate Andrews High School would like to wish all of our students 

and their families a safe and happy holiday season.  We hope that you are 
able to spend time with loved ones during the break from classes.   

 
The Kate Andrews High School Christmas Concert will take 
place on Tuesday, December 19th.  Come enjoy some great 
music from our very talented Band & Choir students.  The 
concert begins at 7pm in the gym.  Admission is free, however 
donations to the Coaldale Foodbank will be accepted.   

 
The Holiday Break will be from Friday, December 22nd until Friday, January 5th.  The first 

day of classes after the Holiday break will be Monday, January 8th.   
 

The January Final Exam Schedule is now finalized.  It is attached to this email and 

available on our website at kateandrewshighschool.com, or printed copies are available 

from the office.  Please note that Wednesday, January 17
th
 is a regular school day and 

will be the last day of regular classes for Semester 1.  A revised 2017/2018 School Year 

Calendar-at-a-Glance is also attached to this email.   

 

 

ATTENTION:  

GRADE 12 STUDENTS 

To get your Diploma Exam results 

you will need to register with 

Alberta Education through 

myPass.  This is also how you will 

request highschool transcripts, so 

it is very important.  There is a link 

to myPass on the KA website or 

you can go to mypass.alberta.ca.   

 

myPass gives you access to your 

Diploma exam marks weeks 

before the KA office receives 

them.  It also gives you access to 

many other important AB 

Education functions that are not 

available through highschols, so it 

is important to register as soon as 

possible.   
 

mypass.alberta.ca 


